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Dear Parents/Carers 

Thought for the Week 
 

“Don‟t be selfish; don‟t try to impress others. 
 Be humble, thinking of others as better than yourselves.” 

Philippians 2:3 
3B Class Assembly 
Thank you to class 3B for their outstanding assembly yesterday morning.  I enjoyed every minute of their 
amazing performance. Thank you to all of the children, Miss Bagley and everyone who helped for all their 
hard work.  It was lovely to see so many parents and carers sharing the occasion with us. 
 
Internet Safety Reminder 
We feel that discussions about staying safe online are important and therefore encourage parents to talk to 
their children about what they are doing online. Talking openly and honestly about online and mobile phone 
activity can help to keep children safe online and ease parental concerns.  It is important to monitor children‟s 
use of the internet. Many children use social networking sites even many sites require users to be 13 years of 
age.  If using social networks children are encouraged to set their profiles to private.  it is important that your 
children fully understand that messages or pictures they send over the internet or their mobile phones are not 
private or anonymous. They should also be aware that others might forward their pictures or messages to 
people that they do not know. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration Assembly on 
Monday 2 June 2014. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee afterwards. If 
Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly finishes. This 
demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you 
for your support. 
 

    Laila Ul Haq   Nursery 
For painting a fantastic flower 

Kairo Sesay    RW 
For fantastic progress with his 

reading 

Adam Hussain   RB 
For excellent work on ordinal 

numbers 

Zoya Ali-Khan   1C 
For super progress in Maths 

and English 

Aliza Khan   1/2L 
For becoming more confident in her 

reading 

    Chantelle Garrick     2S 
For making super progress in 

Literacy 

Whole Class   3B 
For working hard and 

performing their best in their 
class assembly 

Molly Ewins   3/4SS 
For working extremely hard in 

Maths and making good progress 

 Nshae Thompson     4J 
For working extremely hard  in all 

lessons, especially Science 

Saif Sharif   5W 
For trying hard with his Maths 

work 

 Anisa Islam   5/6B 
For always putting 100% effort into 

her work 

 Elisha Lane   6S 
For excellent story writing 

 
 



 
 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 3B 

Spick and Span 4J 

Movement Bird 4J & 1/2L 

Attendance RB 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to  5/6B  Runners up –  5W 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  The award 
will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 2 June 2014. The lucky children will also have fruit and 
milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your children to 
come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term Holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 23 May 2014 

and return on 
Monday 2 June 2014 

End of Term 
Children break up on 
Friday 18 July 2014 

 
Have a lovely half term holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 

KS1 KS2 

Rhianna Ramsay 
For getting a piece of fruit from 

another class for a child as there 
was not enough 

Emily Simpson 
For her caring nature 


